
 
 
To MAPS Families & Staff - 
 
Manistee Area Public Schools Nutrition Department plans to sponsor a Summer Feeding 
Program under the U.S. Department of Agriculture’s Summer Food Service Program for 
Children.  We will offer free meals for pick up and will also offer onsite meal serving.  At 
Jefferson MAPS summer program students will stay and eat at our feeding sites, and at MMHS 
parents can pick up 7-days of breakfasts & lunches to eat at home.  The locations, dates of 
service, and times of service are as follows: 
 
PICK UP SERVICE                                                  ONSITE SERVING 
Manistee Middle/High School                                        Jefferson Elementary                      
525 12th Street                                                                   515 Bryant Ave.        
Manistee, MI 49660                                                         Manistee, MI 49660          
Breakfast & Lunch distributed Thursdays                    Breakfast & Lunch Monday-Friday          
June 13-Aug. 15, 2024                                                     June 10-Aug. 16, 2024 
Distributed between 1:00pm-2:00pm                          Breakfast served 7:45am-8:30am   
First Distribution on Thur. June 13th                            Lunch Served 11:00am-12:00pm                              
Distribution on July 3rd NOT July 4th                           CLOSED ON THE  3rd, 4TH & 5th OF JULY 
 
Please note: if your students are served meals at Jefferson and would like to order a 2-day 
weekend meal pack to be picked up during the same MMHS pick up meal service, the order 
must be placed with the nutrition worker at Jefferson prior to Thursday.  This is available so all 
participating students have access to the same number of breakfasts and lunches each week.   
 
In accordance with the USDA regulations, we are informing you of these food service 
operations.  If you have any questions, please contact my office at (231) 398-3695. 
 
As always, we are grateful to our Nutrition Team for making this summer program possible. 
 
Thank you, 
Keri Carlson 
MAPS Nutrition Director 
 
 


